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As a resident and business owner in Milwaukee of I am fully aware of what Chris
Houden is proposing for the 1550 project. A project that will add a new and
approachable place of residents for Milwaukee. A new value to our skyline and
design that targets the millennials that our city needs to help it grow.

 

I have heard of objections regarding the structure, parking, its placement and the
preservation of the Goll Mansion that is on the site. These are all things that are
valid but to my knowledge have been addressed in the plans. It is our responsibility
as a city not to create barriers to our growth but instead to collaborate to create
solutions. Milwaukee is in a state of rapid change and growth. The only way we can
truly see this through is by being open to what is inevitable.

 

Many other developers in the city have used city funding to get their projects off the
ground. This is one that is not doing that and will drive over 2 million in revenue
through taxes to the city. A city that suffers from a shortage in funds on an annual
basis. Creating countless jobs throughout the duration of the process as well.
Leading to more economic value as the project begins to go up.

 

There will undoubtedly be some issue with congestion while the building is going up.
This is a short-term sacrifice that will create a long-term return on investment. I am
sure as the people of our city become more aware they will support this project. A
project that will make our city more profitable and beautiful.

 

Your passion and value for our city is the reason why you are in the position that
you are in. Let’s work together with those willing to invest in our city to lift them up.
This will only attract more outside money into our city and drive us to become
profitable.

Sincerely;  

Nathan D. Harris

Unit 902

601 E. Ogden Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

mailto:nathan@itsease.com
mailto:jbohl@milwaukee.gov
mailto:clee@milwaukee.gov
mailto:planadmin@milwaukee.gov


Nathan D. Harris: Nathan@itsease.com

Regards.

Nathan D. Harris

Founder & President

1245 N. Water St, Milwaukee, WI 53202

262-672-7624 | nathan@itsease.com | itsease.com
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